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August 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians and Grade 8 Students:: 
 
RE: School Start-up for 2024-2025 School Year 
 
Welcome to a new and exciting year at Burnaby North Secondary School.  To begin the year, it is important to review with 
your child the general information about Burnaby North that is posted on our school website 
https://north.burnabyschools.ca/.  The information posted includes the administration organization, the opening week 
schedule, the school fees list, and general information about Burnaby North’s programs as well as attendance and 
behaviour expectations. 
 
Burnaby North is a community that values learning and teaching in a safe, caring and positive climate. Our aim is for 
students to have a safe and successful school year and we look forward to working with you and your child in achieving 
success. 
 
On Tuesday, September 17th there will be a Grade 8 retreat scheduled.  There will be no regular classes for Grade 8 
students on this day.  Enclosed is some important information regarding the event as well as a field trip permission form 
for parents to sign.  Please ensure that the signed form is returned to the school office no later than Tuesday, September 
10th. 
 
Thursday, September 19st is the date of our “Meet the Teachers Night”, which will provide parents with the opportunity to 
meet teachers and learn more about our programs.  Thursday, September 12th is photo day at North.  Please visit  
https://artona.com/schools/BBYN/programs/school_photo for details on school photos. 
 
We would also like to invite you to attend our Parent Advisory Committee meetings and become involved in the parent 
association.  The first meeting will be held on Monday, September 9th in the Library at 7:00 pm . 
 
Demographic Changes: 
It is important for the school to have updated demographics for your child.  In the event that you have moved, please visit 
the office to inform them of your change of address/phone number(s) as soon as possible. 
 
We look forward to seeing you in September.  Enjoy the last few days of your summer vacation. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
BURNABY NORTH SECONDARY SCHOOL 
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